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Chautauqua County Health Department has notified Kansas Department of Health and 

Environment (KDHE) of a family, that meets KDHE guidelines for self-quarantine. The family is 

fully cooperating and following KDHE recommendations.  

 

Chautauqua County Health Department is working closely with KDHE and will follow all KDHE 

instructions. 

 

We will provide updates when new information is available. 

 

Please review http://chautauquacountyks.com/ for updates and links to CDC and KDHE. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Niki Collier 

Chautauqua Co.  

Public Information Officer 
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